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Pastoral Trips of the Prelate in July and August
In the coming weeks, Monsignor Fernando Ocáriz will undertake various pastoral trips during which he will meet with faithful of the Prelature, cooperators and other people who take part in the apostolic activities.
06/30/2021
At the end of June, Monsignor Fernando Ocáriz will travel to Pamplona, where he will spend a good part of the summer. From there he will make various road trips to Barcelona, Zurich, Vienna, Budapest, Zagreb, Ljubljana and Milan.
The Prelate of Opus Dei will then return to Pamplona, from where he will travel to various cities and to the Shrine of Torreciudad. On August 22 he will return to Rome.
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